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ADDENDUM #1 
RFA-2024-NHH-01-Emerg 

Emergency and Non-Emergency Medical Transportation Services  

(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  
To quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 

 
 
On February 2, 2024, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Applications, soliciting qualified Applicants to provide emergency 
and non-emergency medical transportation services to the patients of New Hampshire 
Hospital (NHH). 

The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Replace Appendix A, Form P-37 General Provisions and Standard Exhibits 
in its entirety. 
 
 

 


